From: Tom Allenson

To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: DHC Regular Meeting December 11, 2024; Item 1819 LEVERETTE
Date: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 3:14:21 PM

Please accept a correction to my earlier email. 1817 Leverette is immediately to the east of
1819 Leverette.
Thomas Allenson

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Tom Allenson <tallenson416@gmail.com>

Date: Tue, Dec 3, 2024 at 3:03 PM

Subject: DHC Regular Meeting December 11, 2024; Item 1819 LEVERETTE
To: <hdc@detroitmi.gov>

Cc: Maureen Allenson <motesslou@gmail.com>

Detroit Historic District Commission: My wife and I are resident owners of 1817 Leverette,
located immediately to the west of 1819 Leverette. We have received our notification
regarding the December 11, 2024 regular meeting. We have also been able to review the
application materials for 1819 Leverette on your website. We find the project to be reasonable
in scope and scale and we have no objections.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Kind Regards,

Thomas Allenson
Maureen Allenson
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